
CENTRAL AMERICA, HERE WE
COME!
August 8th, 2019 World of Connections Program
with Dalraida Church of Christ volunteers loaded
and sent the very first container to Honduras,
Central America. There are so many who donated their time and efforts to this
project, and we would like to express our respect and gratitude to them.

In March of 2019, our partner, Kathy Cadden
(Operation Ukraine, Columbus MS) received a plea
from Victoria Rose (Tree of Life Ministries), to fulfill a

new humanitarian aid request from Arbol de Vida, Honduras. And this is when
cooperation among so many participants began.

 

http://worldofconnections.org/


MANY THANKS TO OUR DONORS
AND SPONSORS FOR MAKING THIS
PROJECT POSSIBLE

This cargo included rice meals from Love the
Hungry, food-grade corn from Children's Lifeline
and Computer and accessories from Bhatt
Foundation. And last but not least special thank
you to Tree of Life Ministries for sponsoring
transportation costs for this project.

Dalraida Church of Christ loading
project #65 Honduras

Please support our efforts by joining our mailing list and spreading the word.
Share and like us on both Facebook and Twitter!
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http://facebook.com/2030738100513630
http://instagram.com/worldofconnections/
http://linkedin.com/in/charita-shteynberg-87780586/
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